Pilon, Janet

Subject: On returning to pre-pandemic enforcement of camping bylaws

From: Josiah Witt

Sent: Sunday, August 22, 2021 7:57 AM To: Farr, Jason < Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca > Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca; info@hesn.ca

Subject: On returning to pre-pandemic enforcement of camping bylaws

Hello Councillor Farr,

As a Ward 2 resident, I'm emailing you to voice my disagreement and ask you reconsider your position supporting amending the city camping bylaws.

While I understand that having many residents camped out across the city may not be the ideal situation, I believe that your approach to this will actively cause more harm to these individuals as well as the community as a whole. Please do not rush into this and listen carefully to what the many wise advocates around the city are telling you.

Josiah Witt